
East Goshen Township Sustainability Advisory Committee July 26, 2021. 7:00PM 
 
1) Call to order- Christi Supple 
a. Present- Christi Supple, Kipp Happ, Bryan Hutchinson, Mary Krueger, Tom 
Kilburn, Mary McCloskey 
b. Members of Public- None 
 
2) Pledge of Allegiance- Kipp Happ 
 
3) Moment of Silence- Kipp Happ 
 
4) Ask if anyone is recording- Christi Supple 
 
5) Approval of Minutes- Christi Supple made change to the minutes to include the names of 
both Bryan Hutchinson and Michelle Truit on the Solar Tour. Kipp made a motion to approve, 
Mary Krueger second, none opposed. 
 
6) Chair’s Report- Christi Supple  
 
7)Staff Reports- Jason Lang asked SAC for input on email to residents about recycling. 
 
8)Old Business-Trex recycling bins are set up in EG Park and a substantial amount has been 
collected. 
 
9)New Business- 
a. Christi Supple suggested that we ask Mark Miller about placing our 3rd Trex collection bin at 
the Township building. Location to be determined. Ask EGB for approval.  
b. Possible upcoming seminars-Lauren McGrath of Willistown Nature Conservancy and Melanie 
Vileto speak about the health consequences of microplastics. 
c. SAC will promote the Solar Tour October 2-4 
d. Community Day 8/28 -SAC will attend and have a table to answer questions.  
e. Discussion was held regarding hosting 2 Energy Expos for local businesses and residents of 
EG. It was decided that it would be better attended by residents. SAC can reach out to 
businesses on an individual basis through the Sustainable Storefront effort. 
 
10) no public comments 
 
Motion to Adjourn: Kipp Happ, second by Mary Krueger  
Meeting Adjourned at 8:27PM 
 
 
 
 


